
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Tarleton Street Project 

DEPARTMENT: Main Street 

STAFF CONTACT: Jason King will present.   

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Stephenville Main Street has started conversation with Tarleton representatives on improving the sidewalks from 
Mcilhany St. to the entrance of Bosque River Trail.  The street project focuses on projects such sidewalks, 
accessibility ramp installations, preparing broken and missing curb and gutter.  Tarleton has expressed their 
interest in assisting with this project in conjunction with their 125th Anniversary celebration. 

 BACKGROUND: 

This project has been mentioned by current and previous Council representatives and identified in the Downtown 
Revitalization recommendation findings as a project that would enhance walkability and bicycle infrastructure 
from campus to downtown. 

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

To be determined. 

 ALTERNATIVES 

Present state.  


